The Gwinnett InterVention Education (GIVE) West



5550 Peachtree Industrial Blvd., Norcross, GA. 30071 Phone: (770) 246-5300, Fax: (770) 246-5347

Kelly Walter Ed.D.
Principal

Howard McCalla Ed.D. Assistant Principal

Erica Freeman-Jones Assistant Principal

Curtis Moorer Ed.S.
Assistant Principal

Dear Parents and Guardians,

I hope this letter finds you and your families in good health and high spirits. As we begin a new school year, I am delighted to extend a warm welcome back to our returning families and an enthusiastic greeting to all our new parents and students.

I am honored to serve as the Principal of GIVE West, and I am excited about the opportunities and challenges that lie ahead in the upcoming academic year. Our dedicated team of educators and staff have been hard at work preparing for a fantastic year of learning, growth, and development.

At GIVE West, our mission is to provide a safe, nurturing, and inclusive learning environment where each student can thrive academically, socially, and emotionally. We believe in fostering a culture of respect, responsibility, and collaboration, where students are encouraged to reach their full potential.

We are also invested in creating a strong partnership with parents and guardians. We believe that a successful educational journey involves a collaborative effort between the school and home. Throughout the year, we will strive to keep you informed about your child's progress, activities, and upcoming events through regular newsletters, parent-teacher conferences, and Parent Square.

I encourage you to stay actively involved in your child's education by signing up for Parent Square and parent portal. The communication tools' information can be found on our website.

Thank you for entrusting your child's education to us. I look forward to a wonderful year ahead filled with growth, learning, and memorable experiences.

Wishing you and your family a fantastic start to the new school year!

Warm regards,

Kelly Walter

Principal, GIVE West